## Message

From: Sandra Cooper [/O=TOC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SCOOPER]

Sent: 1/18/2012 3:36:32 PM

To: 'paulbonwick@compenso.ca' [paulbonwick@compenso.ca]; Rick Lloyd [rlloyd@collingwood.ca]

CC: Ed Houghton [ehoughton@collus.com]

Subject: RE: Conference Call

Hello, Paul:

I will email Leo to be included.

Likely around 2ish.

Sandra Cooper

Mayor

Town of Collingwood Office of the Mayor 97 Hurontario Street Box 157 Collingwood, ON L9Y 3Z5

Email: scooper@collingwood.ca Phone: 705.445.8451 ext 3226

Fax: 705.445.2448

----Original Message----

From: Paul Bonwick [mailto:paulbonwick@compenso.ca]

Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2012 10:08 AM

To: Sandra Cooper; Rick Lloyd

Cc: Ed Houghton

Subject: Conference Call

Importance: High

To All: Ed mentioned that the Mayor had asked for a motion to be available for a meeting this afternoon for review by CAO, Clerk and Ed.

I would respectfully suggest that the Mayor bring in Rick and Leo either in person or on line.

This will provide an opportunity to provide clear direction to Leo and the CAO from both members of the review team who also happen to be Mayor and Deputy Mayor.

If the Mayor believes this to be a reasonable approach I would suggest it must take place this afternoon. Kind Regards,

Paul

Sincerley,

Hon. Paul Bonwick P.C.

-Sent from my Blackberry.